November 15, 2018
SDMC Meeting

Time Began: 3:15 p.m.

The SDMC meeting began with a welcome message from the Assistant Principal.  Members present Mrs. Claudia Florez, Assistant Principal, Mrs. Melissa A. Ramos, Teacher Specialist, Ms. Kristen Rosales, Teacher, Ms. Cristina Villagomez, Teacher, Mrs. Samuel, Teacher, and Mrs. Doris Turcios, 
The agenda for today is HFWE, District snapshots, Objectives for the snapshots, tutorials for 1st and 2nd grade, Thanksgiving Luncheon, Staff Appreciation Luncheon, GT Testing for Kinder and 5th grade.  GT testing for all other grades, and the Food Drive.
The HFWE (High Frequency Word Exam) is for grades first and second grade.  The window was extended to November 30, 2018 due to the new process of entry.  All students are required to passed the test in order to meet the standards.  
The District DLA’s and snapshots will be in December 10 – 14-2018.  The DLA’s are for grades third, fourth, and fifth.  The snapshots will be for first and second grade.  The objectives are in the HUB under each subject that are tested.  
The Thanksgiving Luncheon for our JPH families was held.  It was a big success as parents, grandparents, and aunts & uncles came to join the students in giving thanks for our Thanksgiving celebration.  The staff and teachers will enjoy their Luncheon on Friday, November 19, 2018.  

The GT universal testing for kindergarten and fifth grade is in progress.  The CogAt is being graded by the District.  The IOWA / Logramos window will close on November 30, 2018.  The window for all others who want to get tested for GT will open on December 1, 2018 until January 10, 2019.  

The Food Drive is in process and will continue in order to give out baskets for Christmas.  The Student Council is in charge of helping for this wonderful cause..

Questions:  All members were asked if they had any questions?  All members posed a comment or a question if needed.  Meeting concluded.  
Time End: 4:00 p.m.  

